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July 5, 2022

The Honorable President and Members
  of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary
Room 409, City Hall
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:	City Council Bill 22-0248 – Charter Amendment – Baltimore City Police Department –         
                                                           Local Control - Establishment 

Dear President and City Council Members:

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 22-248. Bill 248 establishes the Baltimore City Police Department as a Charter Department of the City of Baltimore.

The function of the Charter is to provide for the form and structure of government. The proposed language is consistent with that purpose. It creates the Baltimore Police Department as one of the executive departments in Art. VII of the Charter.

Accordingly, the Law Department approves City Council Bill 22-0248 for form and legal sufficiency.


                                                                             Sincerely yours,

                                                                               [image: ]
	
                                                                             Elena R. DiPietro
                                                                             Chief Solicitor
                              

cc:  James L. Shea, City Solicitor
       Ebony Thompson, Deputy Solicitor
       Stephen Salsbury, Chief of Staff
       Natasha Mehu 
       Nikki Thompson
       Nina Themelis
       Matt Stegman
       Sofia Gebrehiwot
       Hilary Ruley
       Ashlea Brown
      Jeff Hochstetler
       Dereka Bolden
       Michele Toth

2 
 
2 
 
image1.png




image2.png




image3.png
Eboma Oiliely




